
  

 

 

  

INVITATION 

 

The General Lighthouse Authorities (GLA) of the UK and Ireland are delighted to invite you 

to attend the launch of a new commercially owned and operated international low frequency 

wireless timing and navigation initiative.  

 

This important event will take place at Trinity House in London on 6th August 2015 

commencing at 10:30am and finishing at 4pm. Refreshments will be available on arrival 

from 10am. A drinks reception will be held in the Court Room at Trinity House from 6pm 

to 8pm on the 5th August for those available in London the evening before the launch event. 

 

The initiative is led from the US, with substantial US industry financial backing. Based on 

eLoran technology, and with a smooth transition from the current UK eLoran when fully 

operational, this new service will complement existing and future Global Navigation Satellite 

System (GNSS) Timing and Navigation services and provide resilience against GNSS 

jamming and interference. The initiative covers many sectors including maritime, 

telecommunications, multimodal transport and logistics, finance and critical national 

infrastructure. 

 

You are invited as an important stakeholder or recognised specialist in either Timing or 

Navigation or both. You will meet the organisation behind this initiative. You will hear 

presentations on how the service will be rolled out and how it will complement existing and 

future GNSS PNT services. You will also hear from industry experts as to why greater 

accuracy and resiliency in timing and navigation is becoming more important. You will 

participate in discussions and hear panel views on important aspects of PNT. 

 

You are welcome to bring a colleague, although numbers are restricted so please do not 

delay in responding and informing us of additional potential attendees. Full joining details 

and agenda for the launch event will be sent on receipt of your offer to accept this invitation. 

RSVP: Please contact George Shaw, George.shaw@rrnav.org.uk, to indicate your 

acceptance and to nominate additional attendees. 
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